
 

 

 

 

 
February 5, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

As you are aware, Mme Masikewich is going on leave as of February 19. Her last day 
of work with your children will be on February 12. We wish Mme Masikewich and her family 
many blessings during her leave.  

At the same time we are also excited to announce that Mme Krehmer will be in Grade 2 
French Immersion to teach your children during Mme Masikewich’s leave. Mme Krehmer has 
been a guest teacher in French Immersion classes in Red Deer Catholic Schools and has 
previously taught in grade 1 and grade 2 French Immersion. Mme Masikewich and Mme 
Krehmer will have the opportunity to work together for a couple of days this coming week. 
This will be an opportunity for Mme Krehmer to be introduced to the class and for our 
students to get to know their new teacher before her start date of February 22. 

We want to thank Mme Masikewich for the dedication and caring she has shown her 
students this year. We also want to extend many blessings to Mme Krehmer as she continues 
to support our students in learning, listening and following Jesus at École Our Lady of the 
Rosary School. 
 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 

  
 
Rob Coumont Lisa Alford 

 


